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May 27, 2020 

 

Dear École John Stubbs Families, 

 

This letter is to share information for families who are returning to Ecole John Stubbs in June. To ensure our 

community safety, as well as making our school welcoming, please read this carefully. 

 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL INFORMATION: 

 Part time, voluntary in-class instruction is Tuesday and Thursday. On line learning will continue for at 

home learners.  

 Students may not be with their classroom teacher. 

 We must know in advance if your child is coming to school. We cannot accept students without prior 

arrangement. If you have not completed the online survey, please contact the school office at 250-478-

5571 or email kcoles@sd62.bc.ca  

 To reduce groups forming, please try for these drop off times. We are asking you to do a quick ‘kiss and 

drop’ so large groups don’t gather:  

o 8:25-8:35 Family names A-L.  

o 8:40-8:45 Family names M-Z. 

 

STUDENT PICK UP TIMES: 

o 2:35-2:45 Family names A-L 

o 2:45-2:50 Family names M-Z 

 

DROP OFF and PICK UP PLACES: 

o Kindergarten: In their classroom fenced play areas 

o Grade 1: Swing playground 

o Grades 2, 3 & 4: Inner fenced courtyard  

o Grade 5: Blue ‘spider-web’ area 

 

 To maintain safety for all, parents will not be able to enter the fenced-in courtyard area where students 

normally line up. Please tell your child this in advance. 

 At the bell, students will line up with their teachers. 

 Due to safety concerns parents will not be able to enter the school or classrooms. Please talk to your 

child about this in advance.  

 If your child is sick with cold/flu like symptoms they must stay home. 

 If your child becomes sick at school, they will be isolated and you will be contacted for immediate pick 

up. They cannot return until their symptoms are gone and they have a doctor’s note. 

 

THE CLASSROOM: 

 Classrooms will be different than usual. 

 There will not be shared supplies or materials. 

 Students and staff will wash their hands every time they enter and exit the classroom. 

 No toys can be brought to school. 

 Students will be physically distanced in class to help ensure no physical contact. 

 All food needs to be brought in and out each day including the garbage, recycling and compostable. 

Please make sure your child can open all their own containers.  

 Water bottles only, no juice please. Water fountains are closed. 

 We will go outside for learning activities as much as possible! Please be prepared for the weather.  

 

If your child is going to start or stop coming to school, please let us know so we can be prepared. Call the 

school office at 250-478-5571 or email kcoles@sd62.bc.ca  

 

Thank you for taking the time to read these points. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sandra Szalipszki 

Prinicpal 
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